Sharon Roberts

From: Jennifer Doyle <JDOYLE@portlandmaine.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 1:05 PM

To: Kristin Chase Duffy

Subject: United Way Campaign Banners

Hi Kristin,

I'm not sure if Jessica Grondin got back to your or not, but the City Manager has approved waiving the fees for the
banner this year.

Unfortunately, I will no longer be working at the City in this position after Friday, so if you have any additional questions
regarding the banners, please contact Ted Musgrave at tym@portlandmaine.gov.

Thanks so much,

Jennifer Doyle

Events Assistant

City of Portland

55 Portland Street
Portland, Maine 04101
(207) 874-8751
jdovle@portlandmaine.gov
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